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ANNOUNCEMENT
Date: June 7, 2011
To: Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited
Subject: Update on Current Business Operations which was effected from the

Flooding Condition and Unusually High Water Level Situation in
Southern Thailand

We refer to our announcement dated April 5, 2011 regarding the current business operations
under the flooding condition and unusually high water level situation in Southern Thailand.
We would like to update that at the moment there is no flood in the area around our distillery
in Surat Thani Province — Southern Thailand. The full operation of such distillery will be
resumed in August 2011.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
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Thapana Sirivadhanabhakdi
President and CEO
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